






Subject: SUSCC Scholars’ Bowl – Save the Date
Hello Scholars' Bowl Coaches,
I hope your school year is off to a great start!
Our classes started this week, and we are looking forward to a good semester.
[bookmark: _GoBack]I wanted to remind you of the date that was sent in the spring for the annual Social Science Scholars' Bowl in November. It will be November 4, 2025, on the Wadley Campus. In the morning, we will host a competition for the Private, 1A, 2A, and 3A schools. In the afternoon, we will host a competition for the 4A, 5A, 6A, and 7A schools.
This year, I will be taking over the duties of Monday Reynolds, along with Jonathan Herston, and we look forward to working with each of you.
Soon, I will send registration information. Please let me know if you are not the coach this year so that I may correspond with the correct person.
Have a great week,
Elizabeth Hand


